
QUEENS ROAD METHODIST PRE-SCHOOL

TERM 4
NEWSLETTER

TERM DATES - 2025

TOPICS FOR THIS TERM

Term 4	 Start	 24th Feb
	 Finish	 4th April

Term 5	 Start	 22nd April
	 Finish	 23rd May

Term 6	 Start	 2nd June
	 Finish	 22nd July

26th Feb		  Dinosaurs
3rd March	 Book Week
10th March	 Shapes
17th March	 Numbers 1-5
24th March	 People we love
31st March	 Easter

Secondly, Mrs Pope who was our secretary for an amazing 35 years! 
The children presented her with a voucher and a Pandora charm. 
We wish you a very long and happy retirement, Mrs. Pope. Thank you!

A very warm welcome to all of our new families. Please can we ask 
that all children have a full named change of clothes in their bag. Also a 
reminder not to include any egg or nut based products in their lunch 
box. This includes mayo, coleslaw and chocolate spread. This is due to 
some children with severe allergies.

We would love the children to come dressed as their favourite book 
character during book week. (3rd March)

We have also introduced a Makaton sign of the week. We do hope the 
children will learn these and use them at home with you.

We’ve said two sad goodbyes recently. The first being Mrs.Trenchard. 
She was with us for 15 years. Good luck for your future Mrs.Trenchard 
We’ll miss you.

Unfortunately, we’re getting concerned about 
attendence and punctuality. Please can we 
remind you to ring us when your child isn’t 
attending. This is an OFSTED requirement 
and we have to keep track of attendence and 
reason for non attendence.

Also please bring your child at the beginning 
of the session. This is either at 9am or 12pm. 
It can be disruptive to the session if children 
arrive very late. Arriving at 9am is also 
good practice for children starting school  
in September.

And finally a ‘thank you’ to the parents that 
stand at the gate until called over at the end 
of the day. It really helps us, especially with 
privacy when handing over.

Thank you all for your co-operation.

Kind Regards
Sam Green
Queens Road Pre-School Manager


